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MOUNT ALLISON UNIVERSITY 

MEETING OF THE UNIVERSITY SENATE 

 

April 5, 2022, 4:00pm 

via Microsoft Teams 

 

Present via remote connection:  F. Antonelli, K. Bell, A. Beverley, B. Blakney, J-P. Boudreau (Chair), G. 

Briand, C. Burke, B. Clayton, A. Comfort, H. Crouse, G. Desmarais, T-A. Dixon, B. Evans, A. Fancy, S. 

Fanning, N. Farooqi, L. Garnett, O. Griffiths, D. Hamilton, K. Hele, J. Hennessy (Vice-Chair), D. 

Hornidge, R. Inglis, C. Ionescu, K. Johnston, S. Keller, L. Kern, A. Kreuger, L. Landon, R. Lapp, A. 

Lepage, M. Levesque, D. Lieske, M. Litvak, C. Lovekin, G. MacLean-de Stecher, R. Majithia, C. Major, 

V. Meli, M-E. Messinger, N. Milliea, R. Minocha-McKenney, R. Moser (Secretary), J. Mullen, C. 

Pringle-Carver, B. Robertson, S. Runge, E. Steuter, E. Penton, V. St. Pierre, J. Tomes, N. Vogan 

 

Guests: P. Brown, C. Cash, S. Collette, G. Cruttwell, P. Del Motte, S. Dewolfe, E. Falvey, G. Goodwin, J. 

Kurek, H. Lane, S. Law, J. Lilburn, C. Milner, E. Naylor, J. Ollerhead, C. Pomare, T. Roberts, G. 

Sandala, L. Shumka, D. Thomas, K. Ulkuer, L. Wasylkiw 

 

01.04.05 Territorial Acknowledgement 

 

J-P. Boudreau reminded Senators that, even virtually, we gather on the traditional and unceded territory of 

Miôkmaôki, and that we are all Treaty people, and he extended thanks to those who work to respect this. 

 

02.04.05 Approval of agenda 

 

Motion (N. Farooqi / R. Majithia): that Senate adopt the agenda as presented. 

Motion carried  

 

03.04.05 Approval of Minutes (April 6, 2021) 

 

Motion (B. Robertson / B. Evans): that Senate approve the minutes as submitted. 

Motion carried  

There was no discussion. 

 

 

04.04.05 Business arising from the minutes 

 

No business arising.  

 

 

05.04.05 Chairôs remarks 

  

The Chair said it took a Herculean effort to get to this point, now in our second year of COVID. Thanks 

to all Faculty, Staff, and Students for their perseverance. The Chair noted he is looking forward to the 

upcoming Last Lecture by Dr. Lisa Dawn Hamilton.  

 

COVID 

 

The Chair cautioned everyone to remain vigilant and not to become complacent. Policies with respect to 

masking and social distancing havenôt changed on campus, and he thanks the community for compliance. 

More to come very soon on Convocation planning concerning COVID safety protocol. The processions 






